
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

        

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Website:    www.listerinfants.org.uk    If you require this newsletter in another format, 

        please ask at the school office. 

 

       4th September 2015 
     Respect for All. Learners for Life 

Nursery 

 

 
As our nursery children play outdoors in all 

kinds of weather can you kindly send in some 

wellington boots and a waterproof jacket 

which they can keep in their tray. 

 

Pleased be advised that when collecting your 

child the school gates will automatically open 

at 11.40. 

 

Thank you. 

 

      

 

 

Welcome Back! 

 
We hope you all had a lovely summer and 

enjoyed the 6 week break! The staff would 

like to thank you for your very kind gifts they 

received at the end of term.  

 

We have had a great start to the new term. 

All the children are enjoying getting to know 

their new teachers and exploring their  

classrooms. 

 

Everyone is looking very smart in their new 

uniforms but just a reminder that children are 

to wear sensible black shoes. It is also very 

important that all items of your child’s uniform 

are clearly labelled with their name on. 

 Milk Money 

 
The full cost for milk money for this year is 

£28, however, this will be subsidised by 

school and we ask you to contribute £15 

which is payable in installments of £5 per 

term. This applies to children who drink milk, 

who are over 5 and are not entitled to pupil 

premium funding. 

If you think your child may be entitled to 

pupil premium then please visit a ‘One Stop 

Shop’. 

 
 

Topics 

 
This term our topics are as follows:- 

 

Nursery      ‘A Splash of Colour’ 

Reception    ‘Amazing Me’ 

Year 1       ‘New Beginnings’ 

Year 2       ‘Fighting Fit’ 

 



 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

DIARY DATES 
 

 

Monday             

 

Tuesday           Staff Meeting 

                         

Wednesday       

      

Thursday           

 

Friday              Biscuit Day – 2H to bring    

                        Biscuits 

 
 

Term Dates 

 
 

 

Autumn 2015 

Wednesday 2nd September to Friday 18th December 

Half Term - Monday 26th to Friday 30th October 

 

Spring 2016 

Tuesday 5th January to Friday 1st April 2016 

Good Friday - 25th March 2016 

Easter Monday - 28th March 2016 

Half term - Monday 15th to Friday 19th February 

 

Summer 2016 

Monday 18th April to Thursday 21st July 2016 

May Day - Monday 2nd May 

Half Term - Monday 30th May to Friday 3rd June 

INSET Days  

Tuesday 1st September INSET Day  

Monday 2nd November INSET Day 

Monday 4th January INSET Day 

Friday 29th April INSET Day 

Friday 27th May INSET Day 

 

P.E. Kit 

 

 
Please ensure your child has a P.E. kit 

in school. All children except for 

nursery will have P.E. lessons. They 

will require a top, shorts and pumps. 

The kit will stay in school and will be 

sent home each half term to be 

washed.  

Thank you. 


